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Rainhill Cricket Club Changing Room and Showering Policy  

 

Rainhill Cricket Club is committed to adhering to the best practice principles of the ECB  

• Adults must not change or shower at the same time using the same facility as children.  

 

• Adults should try to change at separate times to children.  

 

• Adults MUSY NOT shower in a changing room that is also in use by children at the same time, ie when 

a child is playing in an adult match/team. 

 

• If adults and children need to share a changing facility, the Club must have consent from parents or 

guardians that their child(ren) can share a changing room with adults in the Club.  

 

• If children play for adult teams, they, and their parents, must be informed of the Club’s policy on 

changing arrangements. 

 

• If children are uncomfortable changing or showering at the Club, no pressure should be put on them 

to do so. In these cases, it should be suggested that he/she/they should change and shower at home. 

 

• Mobile phones MUST NOT be used in changing rooms. Due to the risk of inappropriate photography 

or filming. 

 

• There are no separate changing facilities at Rainhill Cricket Club for mixed gender teams. Accordingly, 

the Club will provide separate times for use of the changing rooms by males and females on 

match/training days.  

 

• It is the intention of the Club to implement this policy at away matches where practicable.  

 

 


